
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 13 September 2023 

Important Dates 

 

11 September    Te wiki o te Reo Maori  

14 September    School Cross Country 

                             Middle School  9:15am 

                             Senior School 11:15am 

15 September    PTA Casual Clothes Day 

15 September    Cohort Entry Visit 2 

15 September    Te Reo Maaori-a-thon 

18 September    MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

18 September    Board of Trustees Hui 7pm - 9pm 

18 September    Chinese Language Week 

19 September    Photo Life - Class & Individual Photos 

19 September    Kapa Haka Celebration 6 - 7:30pm 

22 September    Cohort Entry Visit 3 

22 September    Term 3 Ends 

9 October       Term 4 Begins 

9 October            New Entrant Cohort Starts 

9 October            Life Education Caravan Visiting 

9 October            Fijian Language Week 

13 November     Teacher Only Day 

15 December      Last Day of School 2023 1:00pm finish 

 

 

 

 Kia ora, 

Welcome to Te Wiki o te Reo Maaori at Waterlea which has 
a theme this year of Kia Kaha Te Reo Maaori - making the  
language stronger. We plan to Kia Kaha Te Reo Māori 
through our Te Reo Maaori-a-thon happening this Friday. 
We are all working hard this week making te Reo Maaori   
stronger and you can too by using some of the everyday 
greetings below. Try a new greeting each day and over time 
they’ll be part of your everyday language.  A huge thanks to 
all our friends and whaanau who have so generously       
supported our tamariki. To date we have raised over 
$16,000 which is a massive effort. The money raised will go 
towards new Kapa Haka uniforms and te Reo Maaori        
resources in the classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Filming on House Avenue Monday 18 September 

On Monday 18 September there is filming going on at the 
bottom  of House Ave. There may be some disruptions to 
traffic . You will not be able to park from Watervista  Place 
down to the waterfront. 

 

 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 



Tongan Language Week  

Lots of our Tongan tamariki dressed in their more traditional Tongan clothes last week in celebration of 
their Tongan language, identity and culture. There were lots of planned activities including this lovely art 
from Ruma Toru. They learnt about a special tortoise called Tui'Malila, who was the second longest living 
tortoise at 188 years. 



 

 

 

 

 



Neon Lights Disco 

Last Friday we held the PTA Neon Lights disco and it was a huge success. Many of our tamariki and whaanau 
joined in on the dancing and other fun organised activities. Thanks PTA for raising money for the school.  

 












